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May 19, 2015 

 

Mr. Bryan Conway, Administrator 

Telecommunications & Water Division 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

P.O. Box 2148  

Salem, OR 97308-2148 

 

 Re: dishNet Wireline L.L.C. Change of Regulatory and Reporting Contact 

 

Dear Mr. Conway: 

 

dishNet Wireline L.L.C. notifies the Oregon Public Utility Commission of the following change in the 

Company’s regulatory and regulatory reporting contact, effective immediately: 

 

Regulatory Contact 

 

Jeff Blum 

Deputy General Counsel 

DISH 

1110 Vermont NW, Suite 750  

Washington, DC 20005 

Telephone: 202.293.0038 

Email:  jeffrey.blum@dish.com 

 

Regulatory Reporting Contact 

 

Tamara Volmer 

Director of Tax 

dishNET Wireline L.L.C. 

9601 S. Meridian Boulevard 

Englewood, CO 80112 

Telephone:     720.514.5493 

Email:            tamara.volmer@dish.com 

 

dishNet Wireline L.L.C.’s general address, 9601 S. Meridian Boulevard, Englewood, CO 80112 main 

telephone number, 888.656.2461, and customer support number, 855.318.0572, remain unchanged. Thank 

you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to the undersigned.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

dishNet Wireline L.L.C. 


